Sand Lake Community Council Meeting
Monday July 11, 2005 7pm
Spuhler Hall@ Calvary Church
80th and Jewel Lake Road
mail@sandlakecc.org
cell phone-223-0684

web page under construction www.sandlakecc.org

A VERY IMPORTANT MEETING TO PLAN ATTENDING!

AGENDA

Introduction
Minutes of past meetings/treasurers report- receiving dues
Updates/announcements!

7:15pm Legislators updates

7:35pm Assembly updates

- 7:45pm Representatives from the Sportsplex at the old sea food plant are coming back to share all their updates!
- 8:00pm Mr. Hagen presenting his plans for his building project at the land corner of Raspberry and Northwood. This land has been sold to him from Tesoro and has special limitations upon it from the request of surrounding neighbors when the plans for the gas station were in the makings. Please plan on to attend!!!
- 8:20pm Mr. Tom Nelson with the municipality will be sharing with us on the westside district plan /LAND USE. A must meeting to attend.
- 9:00pm Open/committee sharing

The presenters of the land rezone 05-083 adding residential use to the special limitations has been postponed until August 1. The presenters would like to meet with concerned neighbors before July 1 zoning meeting. Please contact our e mail with your concerns and wanting to be included in the future meeting. No date has been set at this time. TBA - Harvey Pricket with Dean Architects 277-7090.

Representative Lesil McGuire e mailed us sharing the plans to have roundabouts at the intersection of O'Malley and C street. July 7th is the last day of Public process/sharing your thoughts. Please call Gordon Keith 269-0770 or email gordon keith@dot.state.ak.us or Representative Lesil McGuire at Representative Lesil McGuire@legis.state.ak.us

A BIG FUNDRAISER!!!

August 7th Sunday

A Garden Fair/Craft Fair and Tea is being held

At 6233 West Dimond from 1-5 pm.

Donations accepted. Proceeds go to SAAC!

Please plan on attending!

A wonderful time for neighbors and loved ones!

As usual Sand Lake Council will be meeting all summer. We are a very busy council. Our neighborhood is growing up fast and we need to keep each other informed. Please share the e mail for Sand Lake and keep our web page as one of your favorites to browse. Looking for suggestions also. Please feel free to give us your opinions and just share your concerns!

A BIG thank you to all who donated their time with the 4 corners BEAUTIFUL Park! Another Beautiful Season to enjoy! Great Job! This adds so much to our community

I do apologize for the late timing of this agenda. We just came home from vacation!

Mike Cimino /secretary

Paul Jendryk/ Treasurer

Steve Gervel/Vice president Jean/Frank McQueary / vice presidents

Robert Hayes/FCC delegate

Sherri Jackson/President

Gail Heineman/ computer